
SPECIAL TOWN BOARD MEETING, May 3, 2016 
 
A Special Town Board meeting was called to order by Chairman Gene Krull at  
7 p.m. on Thursday, May 3, 2016 at the Eureka Town Hall.  
 
Proper notice was given as the agenda was posted at the Eureka Town Hall and the Township web site 
on May 2, 2016. 
 
Present by roll call were Chairman Gene Krull, supervisors Marvin Caspersen, Paul Schneider and Janet 
Krueger.  Randall Clark absent.  Also present Town Clerk David Anderson and guest Richard Nelson.  
 
Caspersen/Schneider motion to approve agenda; motion carried.  
 
Discussion was held on the various roads within the township that needed maintenance and repair 
following the annual road review held April 25, 2016. 
 
It was suggested that the following roads should be considered for road maintenance and repair in 
2016. 
 
 
 Overlay on 230th Ave or 210th Ave 
 
 Wedging on 260th and or 215th Ave 
 
 Scrub seal on 250th and 255th. 
 
 Pulverize 210th Ave at 200th St 
  
 200th Ave between 35 and 190th St. 
 
 190th St south from G  
 
 190th Ave between 220th St. and 200th St. 
 
 160th St north from 223 St. to G 
 
 205th St. south from 240th Ave 
 
 
Caspersen/Schneider motion to adjourn the meeting; motion carried.  The meeting adjourned at 7:58 
p.m. 
 
Minutes respectfully submitted by David Anderson, Eureka Town Clerk.  
 
 


